
 

EMPLOYEES’ PROVIDENT FUND OFFICERS’ ASSOCIATION 

EMPLOYEES’PROVIDENT FUND ORGANISATION 

Ministry of Labour and Employment, Government of India 
Bhavishya Nidhi Bhawan, N.G.O.‘B’ Colony, Tirunelveli – 627007 Tamil Nadu 

                                                       (Regd No. 33/2015) 

 

Phone: 0462-2554602, 9655565892               Email: epfoaindia@gmail.com 
Fax: 0462-2554600                 Web:  www.epfoa.in 
WhatsApp:   EPF Officers’ Association (9655565892)             facebook:  Epfoa India 
PAN : AAAAE7689J                                                                                             twitter: @epfoaindia 

 

 
PATRON    PRESIDENT   SECRETARY GENERAL 

G.Sanjeeva Reddy,   D P Bhattacharya,  Saurabh Swami, 
MP (RAJYA SABHA)   Regional PF Commissioner (II)  Regional PF Commissioner (II) 
 

Joint Secretary General 
Ashish Kumar, RPFC-II  
 
 
Treasurer 
C R Vikraman, APFC 
 
 
Vice Presidents: 
 
(Tamil Nadu & Kerala) 
Himanshu Kumar, RPFC-II 
 
 
(Maharashtra & Chattisgarh) 
Manoj Kumar, RPFC-II 
 
 
(Gujarat & Madhya Pradesh) 
Ashwini Kumar Gupta,  
RPFC-II 
 
 
(Karnataka & Goa) 
Shailendra Kumar, APFC 
 
 
(West Bengal, NER & 
Jharkhand) 
Abhijeet Kundu, APFC 
 

Dated:  27.05.2015 
 

 
To 
Shri R.K. Kukreja, 
Addl. Central P.F. Commissioner –I, 
Head Office, 
New Delhi. 
 
 

  Sub: Constitution of Committee of 
                        NFU – Submission of report –reg. 
 

     Sir, 
 

  Please refer to the above subject. 
 
  The Ministry had constituted a Screening 
Committee for grant of non-financial upgradation to the 
officers in 2012 itself.  However, the matter has been kept 
pending without any developments.  Now, a NFU 
Committee has been formed under the Chairmanship of 
your goodself  vide Office Order dated 11.5.2015 with 
the direction to recommend  the   eligibility cases in 
accordance with NFU provisions within 30 days. 
 
  Sir, it is learnt that your goodself is retiring 
on 30.6.2015 and as such, it is  requested  that if your 
goodself could kindly ensure that  the report is 
submitted before June end it will be a great favour on 
  



your part to the officer fraternity for which we will be grateful to you. 
                                              

 Thanking you, 
 
 

 Yours faithfully, 

                                              
(Saurabh Swami) 
Secretary General 

 
 

 
 
 

Copy to:  
1) Shri A.K. Gupta, ACC-II. 

  2) Shri Navendu Rai, RPFC-II., 
  3) Shri Paritosh Kumar, RPFC-II. 
 


